Coleraine Harbour Commissioners

Local Notice to Mariners

No 11/24
LEADING LIGHTS ENTRANCE TO RIVER BANN
MARINERS ARE ADVISED THAT BOTH LEADING LIGHTS ARE TEMPORARILY UNLIT.   
LOWER LEADING LIGHT 55º 09.96N 06º 46.15W 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED TO NAVIGATE WITH CAUTION. 
Lisa McLaughlin
HARBOUR MANAGER
COLERAINE HARBOUR COMMISSIONERS 

18th October 2024      

